



ST CHAD'S PATCHWAY CE VC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs S Jenkins

Tel: 01454 866523

E-Mail: admin@stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk

Website: http://www.stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk/

Twitter: @StChadsPrimSch

Cranham Drive Patchway South Glos BS34 6AQ

Tuesday 17th January 2023

Internet Safety Day – Wednesday 8th February 2023

Dear Parents / Carers,

In this ever-changing technological world, ensuring our children are taught how to safely use the internet is a vitally important strand of our Computing Curriculum.

On **Wednesday 8th February 2023**, we will be participating in 'Internet Safety Day' and I am delighted that Andri Nicolaou from Avon and Somerset Police will be coming into St Chad's to run some internet safety sessions with children across KS2. Andri has previously worked with St Chad's and her sessions have always been very educational, supportive and gratefully received.

This year, we are inviting you as parents / carers in to St Chad's to participate in the internet safety session with your child. Ensuring our children are safe online is hugely important and we feel that providing the opportunity for you as parents / carers to hear the same messages as your child will support any further questions, or conversations, that you might have with them after the session has finished.

The timings for the year group sessions, on Wednesday 8th February, can be seen below:

Year 6: 9am - 9:40am Year 5: 9:40am - 10:20am Year 4: 10:20am - 11am Year 3: 11am - 11:40am

All of the children will be participating in their year group sessions. However, as a parent / carer, If you would like to come into St Chad's and participate in the internet safety session with your child, please sign up to it via **Parent Pay**.

If you have any questions, please feel free to send me a message on Class Dojo.

Kind Regards

James Ridd Deputy Headteacher













